
From: Sumner Dole
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: public comment on northern pass
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 10:35:49 AM

I think they could reduce the visual impact of the towers by  making the towers
shorter, but increasing their number, and shorten the cable span between the
towers. Taller towers simply make longer spans possible.
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